
NEPA Design Group
3388B Merlin Road # 195

Grants Pass, Oregon 97526
541-471-8271

 E-mail: hugo@cdsnet.net

April 29, 2003

Cori Cooper
Planning Team Leader
Bureau of Land Management
Medford District Office
3040 Biddle Road
Medford,OR 97504

RE: 8351 (11780)
Hellgate/RAMP/FEIS

Dear Cori:

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the Rogue National Wild and Scenic River: 
Hellgate Recreation Area — Proposed Recreation Management Plan and Final Environmental
Impact Statement (Hellgate RAMP/FEIS). 

Most of our February 15, 2001 comments about inadequate procedural requirements on the DEIS
are applicable to the FEIS, especially for Chapter 4, the environmental consequences chapter. 
The environmental consequences chapter does not comply with the procedural requirements of
the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and our concerns are pretty much the same as
identified in our February 15, 2001 letter (i.e., I. Introduction, II. Procedural Requirements, and
appendices A, B, C, D).  

C Logical and Coherent Record.
C Procedural Standards.
C Impact Methodologies.

Sincerely,

Michael L. Walker, President


